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NINTH ANNUAL MEETING - SEPTEMBER 1987 

Note from the Scientific Council on Fishing by Non-Member Countries 
in the Regulatory Area 

At the close of its meeting of June 1987, the Scientific Council resolved to 
endorse a recommendation of STACREC in the following terms: 

That the Fisheries Commission and the General Council take note that fishing 
by non-member countries in the Regulatory Area has become a significant 
factor in the exploitation of the resources but that statistics on many of 
these activities are not available to the Scientific Council. This has an 
adverse effect on the ability of the Scientific Council to provide advice, 
and the General Council and Fisheries Commission are requested to make further 
efforts to resolve this problem. 
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